FEE ACCOUNTANT SERVICES

The following resolution was introduced by Derek Haines, Executive Director; read in full
and considered:

RESOLUTION NUMBER 2018 - 08
WHEREAS: The Commissioners of the Housing Authority of the City of Lexington reviewed the
proposed fees and services from Louck and Schwartz Fee Accountants. This proposal was
obtained due to the continual accounting errors as pointed out in the FYE 2017 audit and lack of
timely reporting from the current Fee Accountant CNABER.

BE IT RESOLVED by the Commissioners of the Housing Authority of the City of Lexington,
Nebraska that after the review and comparison of fees The Housing Authority of the City of
Lexington will retain the services of Loucks and Schwartz Fee Accountants beginning July 1,
2018. Additionally Loucks and Schwartz will assist the Executive Director in preparing the
operating and entity wide budgets for The Housing Authority of the City of Lexington beginning
as soon as needed to complete the budgets in the required timeframe.

Resolution Adopted May 8, 2018



